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Dear Mr. Dinkov, 

Thank you for your letter. I share many of your concerns. 

The international situation at the time being is dominated by many uncertainties. It is 
therefore very important that we make effort to promote and strengthen equality and common 
rights throughout and all fields of policies in national level and in the whole European Union. 

Unfortunately we have no change to arrange a meeting between us but I will do my effort for 
furthering these common goals also in my new position. 

Yours sincerely, 

Rostislav Dinkov 

PL 73, 00101 Helsinki 

Email: rostislavdinkov(5)gmail.com 


